
National Electric Power Regulatory Authority 
(NEPRA) 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
IN THE MATTER OF APPLICATION OF 

FATIMA TRANSMISSION COMPANY LIMITED 
FOR THE GRANT OF SPECIAL PURPOSE 

TRANSMISSION LICENCE 

(1). The Authority has admitted the Application of Fatima Transmission 
Company Limited (FTCL) for consideration of grant of Special Purpose 
Transmission Licence (SPTL). The application envisages the 
construction, owning and operating a 132 KV Double Circuit 
Transmission Line (measuring about 37 KM, connecting the 132 KV Grid 
Station of Fatima Energy Limited (FEL) with 220/132 KV & 132/11 KV Grid 
Stations of National Transmission and Despatch Company Limited 
(NTDC) and Fazal Cloth Mills Limited (FCML)). 

(2). The Notice of Admission pertaining to the above mentioned application 
was published in the Newspapers (i.e. Daily Jang & Dawn) on March 03 & 
04, 2015 respectively, informing and seeking comments of the general 
public. Further, separate letters were also sent to Government Ministries, 
their attached Departments, Representative Organizations and Individual 
Experts on March 05, 2015, for submitting their comments/views in the 
matter. In response to above, the Authority did not receive comments from 
any of the stakeholders. 

(3). In view of the peculiarity of the case and considering the fact that it is first 
of its kind, the Authority has framed issues to be discussed/deliberated in 
a Public Hearing scheduled as per the following:- 
Date 	: May14, 2015 (Thursday) 
Time : 11:00A.M. 
Venue : Hearing Hall, r Floor, NEPRATower G-511, Islamabad 

(4). All stakeholders, interested /affected parties/persons and the general 
public are invited to participate in the above mentioned hearing and to 
express their views on the framed Issues. A copy of the application of 
FTCL for the grant of SPTL and "Issues of Hearing' is available on NEPRA 
website (i.e. www.ngpra.org.ok/news.htm)  for ready reference and 
consultation. For any further clarification/information contact Registrar on 
the following address:- 	 P141)5531/14 

Registrar, NEPRA 
NEPRA Tower Attaturk Avenue (East), Sector G-5/1. Islamabad. 

Tele: 051-920650012013200: Fax 051-921021512600026 
E-mail: office@nepra.org.pk  
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